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                                                                                                                              23rd May 2020 

Good Morning all, 

We have now had our first Committee Meeting since the lockdown began, with a 

view to planning future events for the club, as and when we can. 

The intention is to have our first Ace Café at Saxo’s Moraira as soon as they are 

allowed to reopen. We are in touch with the owner who is working closely with 

Moraira Council to ensure that they comply fully with safety requirements. 

The Committee reviewed our planned events for this year and made the following 

decisions: 

1. Ace Café – as above. 

2. 20th Anniversary Ball – to be rescheduled in the late autumn. 

3. Spring Gallop – to be moved to April 2021 in the same format. 

4. Karting Benidorm – Cancelled, but may be rescheduled by Robert Geel 

5. Concors Day – Cancelled, but Restuarante Republic in Denia Marina may 

be used for a monthly rally lunch later in the year. 

6. Autumn Rally – On hold, until planning can continue. 

7. Annual Charity BBQ (Oct ) – On hold. 

8. Christmas Party - On hold until planning can continue. 

 

It has been agreed that full refunds will be given to all who have paid deposits for the 

20th Anniversary Ball and the Spring Gallop. If you paid and have not had your 

refund yet, please send your bank details to me as soon as possible, 

(david.moran@marinaaltaccc.com), and I will coordinate with the Treasurer as 

required. 

 

Due to the lack of events for this year, we are going to be short of good quality 

pictures for next year’s Calendar. We intend to use pictures from the club archives, 

but if you have any good ones available please send them to Trevor Kirkham, who is 

coordinating the Calendar 2021. 

 

We have been advised that the validity of your car’s ITV has been extended, if it fell 

due during the lockdown period. The table below shows the dates involved but may 

be subject to further changes. Apologies for the poor quality image but it is all we 

have. 
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More details are available on the club’s Facebook page. 

I hope this has been a useful update to let you know that we are working hard to get 

the club back to what it used to be, as soon as we can. 

In the meantime stay safe - we look forward to seeing you all again soon. 

Best Regards 

Peter Alt President 

     David Moran – Secretary  


